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Good morning Mr Miller,
 
Thank you for your emails of 2 and 4 September 2015 requesting information about the
 Mosgiel Taieri Community Board and the Taieri Community Wellbeing Strategy Group.
 
Your requests have been considered under the provisions of the Local Government
 Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is
 provided.
 
In response to your email of 2 September 2015, I repeat our earlier advice, namely, that
 the Mosgiel Taieri Community Board and the TCWSG are independent bodies and the
 information you have requested is not official information held by the Mosgiel Taieri
 Community Board.
 
In response to your email of 4 September 2015 I advise there is no contractual
 agreement between the Mosgiel Taieri Community Board and the Taieri Community
 Strategy Wellbeing Group.
 
If you are unhappy with these responses the avenue of review available to you is via the
 Office of the Ombudsman.
 
Your sincerely
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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From: Brian Miller 
Sent: Friday, 4 September 2015 2:38 p.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Cc: Bill Feather
Subject: RE: LGOIMA Request - Taieri Community Strategy Wellbeing Group - Mosgiel Taieri
 Community Board
 
Hi Grace
Could you please forward me a copy of  any contractual agreement between the Mosgiel Taieri
 Community Board and the Taieri Community Strategy Wellbeing Group.
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Regards,
Brian Miller.
 
From: Grace Ockwell [mailto:Grace.Ockwell@dcc.govt.nz] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 12:01 PM
To: Brian Miller
Cc: Bill Feather
Subject: LGOIMA Request - Taieri Community Strategy Wellbeing Group - Mosgiel Taieri Community
 Board
 
Good afternoon Mr Miller,
 
I refer to your email of 17 July 2015 sent to the Chairperson of the Mosgiel Taieri
 Community Board in which you requested the following information:
 

1.    All minutes of all meetings of Taieri Community Wellbeing Strategy Group
 (TCWSG).

2.    All financial records of all income and expenditure of TCWSG.
3.    All correspondence and notes of TCWSG.

 
Your request has been forwarded to me to process under the provisions of the Local
 Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA).
 
The Mosgiel Taieri Community Board and the TCWSG are independent bodies.  The
 information you have requested is not official information held by the Mosgiel Taieri
 Community Board.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
 
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use,
 dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.
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